
 

 
Rotterdam, September 2nd, 2024 
 
Flu vaccination 
Autumn is (unfortunately) coming again, which means that the flu virus will have more opportunity 
to take hold. This year we will again provide the flu vaccination program, where you can take 
advantage of having flu vaccinations done (on location) on your staff. Our planning will start in 
November. 
 
Please let us know if you are interested in this and, if so, when you would like it. Please send an e-
mail to nmuijs@travelclinic.com or world@travelclinic.com. 
 
 
 


